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Hainford Newsletter 
 

Christmas celebrations at Hainford 
 

 
 

Congratulations to everyone for our two amazing Nativity performances. The children were fantastic and 
sang and acted with great talent and passion. These have been made available to parents/carers via 
private links posted on SeeSaw and Tapestry. Please enjoy these with friends and family. These 
performances and links of course should not be shared openly on any public platforms. 
A big thank you to all the staff who have worked with great enthusiasm and flexibility to get these 
performances completed. Once again thank you to those who donated costumes. 
I would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a Merry Christmas and Happy New Year and look 
forward to seeing everyone in the Spring term.  
 
 

 
 
 

Hainford VC Primary School 
Hope, Compassion & Responsibility 
Newton Road 
Hainford 
Norwich   
NR10 3BQ 
Head of School: Mr Paul Cross 
Telephone: 01603 898359 
Email: office@hainford.norfolk.sch.uk 

Web: www.harnserfed.co.uk 
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Jubilee Day 
It has been decided that Nebula schools will take their additional day’s holiday to celebrate the Queen’s 
Platinum Jubilee on Monday 6th June. This will mean that school will be open to pupils after the summer 
half-term on Tuesday 7th June. 

 
House Point Winners 
Congratulations again to Green team for winning this half-term’s award by collecting the most house 
points. To celebrate this achievement members of green team will be treated as VIPs on Friday 7th 
January. Children can come to school in non-school uniform (something green is always nice) and will 
have various privileges granted to them during the day.  
 
A message from our PTA 
We would like to thank all parents/carers who continue to support the PTA in fundraising for the school.  
This term the PTA has provided crackers for children kindly donated by Morrisons in Old Catton to have 
with their Christmas lunch. We have run the Christmas shop, organised personalised Christmas cards 
and supported the man in red.  
The PTA Newsletter will be out in January outlining monies raised and how you have helped us in 
continuing to support our school.  

 
Let’s Celebrate! 

 

Friday 
17th Dec 

Head of School Awards Values Award 
Creativity 

Class 1 Charlotte S for amazing progress 
with both her attitude and her 

maths work! 

Evelyn  for Compassion: being an incredible 
friend and encouraging others  

Class 2 Iris for amazing progress in writing Michael for showing creativity in his Andy 
Warhol inspired artwork 

Class 3 
 

Daisy D for great effort, attitude 
and success in all subjects 

Sienna & Amelia for creative designs and 
artwork 



  
 
Friday 17th December 2021                                                         Hainford VC Primary Newsletter                           Issue 8 

'The Nebula Partnership'   

     

Matilda from Class 3 for a creative and detailed piece of stitching  

 
 

Attendance figures for this term excluding Covid-related absences are: 
 

School Target- 98% 

This term – 96.1% 

 

 
Alterations/Updates in blue 

 

 
• Singing club every Thursday and Friday lunchtimes 
 

 
Christmas Holidays (20th December to 4th January) 

 
Spring Term 

 
January 2022 
4th (Tue) INSET day – school closed to pupils 
5th (Wed) First day of the Spring Term 
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7th Green Team – non-school uniform and VIPs 
 

Half term (14th – 18th February) 
February  
21st (Mon) School reopens to pupils 

 
Easter (Mon 4th April to Tues 19th) 

 
Summer Term 

April 
6th (Wed) School reopens to pupils 
 
June 
Mon 6th Jubilee Day – school closed  
Tues 7th School reopens to pupils 
 
July 
22nd Final day with Leaver’s assembly 
 

Thank you for all of your support 


